Grandview resident is med school graduate in Nevada

Lynne D. Williams, medical school information May 21, 1991

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Grandview resident John "Bryan" Ellsworth is among the 41 members of the Class of 1991 at the University of Nevada School of Medicine. On Friday, May 17, Dr. Ellsworth received his academic hood, the symbol of his acceptance into the profession of medicine, from his brother Timothy R. Ellsworth, Ph.D., of Champaign, IL.

During the school's Award Ceremony on May 16, Ellsworth was presented with the Greg Gardner Memorial Award and the Excellence in Pathology Award. He also is a member of AMA and AMSA. Dr. Ellsworth will be doing his surgical residency training at Madigan United States Army Medical Center in Tacoma, WA.

Dr. Ellsworth attended Rimrock High School in Granview, ID, and earned his undergraduate degree from Idaho State University. He is the son of Mr. and Mrs. John L. Ellsworth of Mesa, AZ.